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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
 
Incident Date and Time:  Between March 3-4, 2022  
 
Location:     501 Portola Road, Portola Valley, CA 
       
Type of Crime/Incident:  Residential Burglary 
          
 
 
 
Summary: Between March 3rd and 4th 2022, San Mateo County Deputies responded to The 
Sequoias Portola Valley (a retirement living community) on the report of a residential burglary. 
At the time of the burglary the specific condominium was unoccupied and being renovated. 
The unidentified suspects are believed to have entered the unit through an unsecured open 
window. Once inside they stole several tools belonging to the construction crew and a new 
washer and dryer.  

 
 
 
 
Anyone who has information regarding this incident may call the San Mateo County Sheriff’s 
Office Anonymous Tip Line at 1-800-547-2700.   
  
 
 
 

Written by: Sergeant Patrick Taylor– Headquarters Patrol  
 

Case #: 22-01725 
Release Date: 03/09/2022 
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